
    
  
  
   
  
  

   
Dear  
 
Freedom of Information request 

 
Thank you for your email of 4 February 2016 in which you have requested the following 
information: 
 
Our response to your request is as follows: 

 
Can you please provide me with: 
 

1. Details of any meetings between Sir Edward Lister, deputy mayor, and Lib Peck, 
the leader of Lambeth Council, between September 23 2015 and November 3 
2015. 
 

2. Minutes or records taken of conversations or meetings between Sir Edward Lister 
and Lib Peck between September 23 2015 and November 3 2015. 
 

3. Emails sent by Sir Edward Lister and/or his office to Lib Peck and/or other 
officials/politicians in Lambeth council between September 23 2015 and 
November 3 2015. 

 
We have conducted searches with Sir Edward Lister’s Office and have obtained the attached  
information which is in scope of your FOI request. 
 
We have made some minor redactions to remove names and surnames of junior staff and 
contact details including email addresses. 
 
If you have any further questions relating to this matter, please contact me, ensuring that you 
quote the reference at the top of this letter.    
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Meena Shah 
Information Governance Officer 
 
If you are unhappy with the way the GLA has handled your request, you may complain using the 
complaints procedure, available at: http://www.london.gov.uk/about-us/greater-london-authority-
gla/sharing-our-information/freedom-information  
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